
Finance ministry to issue rules concerning universal healthcare system 
contributions this week  

The finance ministry will issue the rules for applying the private businesses’ 
contribution to the universal healthcare system this week. The finance and health 
ministries had promised to amend the health insurance law after many companies 
called for the deduction of the contribution from their taxes, not their total 
revenues. Government sources said the value would be capped at a specific amount 
of net profit. 


